
Zebra Robotics Comes to British Columbia

Zebra Robotics

Student learning to code at Zebra Robotics

Zebra Robotics Langley

Zebra Robotics is excited to expand its

educational reach to the western side of

Canada with new locations coming to

British Columbia.

LANGLEY, BRITISH COLUMBIA,

CANADA, August 29, 2023

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Zebra Robotics

has been a leader in education across

the fields of robotics, coding, and

technology for the past 9 years. With

more than 50 qualified instructors

teaching courses to over 20,000

students, Zebra Robotics has shown

itself to be the best educator for

students when it comes to robotics,

coding, and technology. And the proof

is in the pudding. With more than 120

competitive teams, numerous awards,

and successful field graduates, Zebra

Robotics has proven that students who

learn from them find success outside

of the classroom. 

Having been a pioneer on the eastern

side of Canada and the United States,

Zebra Robotics has decided to expand

its educational reach to the western

side of Canada as well. Langley, Surrey,

Coquitlam, and Burnaby have all been

specially selected as sites of new, west coast Zebra Robotics facilities. 

Starting the first week of September, students across the West Coast can expect to further their

STEM education at the Langley location. It is located on 20486 64th Avenue, unit number 108,

right near the Costco. In the future, the Surrey, Coquitlam, and Burnaby locations will be opening

as well, giving more options to parents and students farther away.  

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://zebrarobotics.com


Many at the Zebra Robotics headquarters are excited about the opening, as it has always been a

goal to provide more students with access to STEM education. Zebra Robotics originally started

when the founders of the company couldn’t find anyone to teach their son robotics, so they

provided his education themselves. Ever since, they have been working hard to give all kids

access to quality STEM education. While STEM has become more available over the years in

comparison to 9 years ago, no one quite provides the same quality as Zebra Robotics. 

If you are interested in getting your child into STEM, please reach out to Zebra Robotics through

their website zebrarobotics.com/langley, or through their phone number at 778-558-3796. They

offer a free trial class to try out their curricular streams, while also assessing the level the child is

at in their educational journey. 

About Zebra

15 Locations 

20,000+ Students

After-school classes and year-round camps for kids in grades 1-12

Over 25 courses in robotics, artificial intelligence, coding, electronics, and technology.

100+ regional and national coding & robotics competition awards

For information on franchising opportunities, visit zebrarobotics.com/franchise.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/652645025

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
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